August 4, 2010

Dear Friends of Annanagar,

The volunteers of FireProof work hard.  We average about 150 calls per day to ensure your well-being.  We have been of service to this locality for about 10 years now.

Our firefighting equipment needs maintenance and a part of it is met by grants.  But we have recently been incurring a debt, given the rising cost of hardware and maintenance.  We request you all to consider our need and help us serve you better.  You can mail your donations in the form of cheque or DD in favour of FireProof Solutions to the address given below.  We are also holding a fair soon where there will be beautiful candles and mouthwatering cookies made by us.  Do participate actively and enable us to put forward our best service for you in the future.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Yours sincerely,

R. K. Nair (Chief of Firefighting)

FireProof Solutions

No. 58/6, V.O.C. Street, Annanagar, Chennai 600102.

rknair@gmail.com

Phone:  26359542

